
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 7th, 2020 

 

Mr. Tim Cazier, P.E. 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

 

Tim, 

 

Due to the Covid 19 Pandemic, I would like to request a 60 day extension for the corrective action due 
date of 04/28/2020.  This corrective action is from the inspection report dated February 28, 2020. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Regards, 

Debbie Wagner 
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1 message

High Plains Stone Co <info@highplainsstone.com> Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 12:37 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Tim,

Here is the word document, I was able to convert it to adobe and sign.

Stay safe!

Debbie 
Wagner

-- 
High Plains Stone Co
Littleton, Colorado
303-791-1862
info@highplainsstone.com
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